MEMORANDUM o No. T BL

6/20/2023

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Contract for Engineering Services with CEC Corporation, Project BC-0244, Bridge Maintenance
Program Consulting Engineer, fee of $200,000 per year. Wards 1, 2, 3,4, 5, 6, 7 and 8.

Location:
Citywide

Background:

The City and its beneficiary trusts periodically require the services of a bridge engineer. Review
and development of load rating bridges and route analysis, preparation of preliminary and detailed
studies, reports, cost estimates and/or feasibility reports as required, and development of Plans and
Specifications for construction where the estimated construction cost is less than $1,500,000. As
services are required, the scope of work will be negotiated and a work order will be issued. Services
performed under this contract will be compensated using hourly rates as indicated in the Contract.

Engineer:
CEC Corporation

Estimated Construction Cost:
$1,500,000 per project

Engineering Fee:
The estimated annual engineering fee for work and/or services performed under this Contract is
$200,000 per fiscal year

Source of Funds:
General Funds, CIP Funds, Bond Funds, Better Streets Safer City Funds, Trust Funds, Drainage
Utility Funds, MAPS Funds

Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation: Contract be approved.




